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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for Planning Application Application: 2017/2623/P

-----Original Message----- 
From: David Blagbrough  
Sent: 14 June 2017 14:29 
To: Hazelton, Laura  
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application Application: 2017/2623/P 
 
Dear Laura 
 
Just to confirm, albeit belatedly, that we have no objection to  the proposed extension of the 
installation of the two accommodation units by one year to  14 July 2018.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
David 
 
David Blagbrough 
Chair 
Camden Square CAAC 
 
 


